
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/26/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 04275-2021 

From: 
Sent: 

Betty Leland on behalf of Office of Commissioner Graham 
Wednesday, May 26, 2021 11 :34 AM 

To: Commissioner Correspondence 

Subject: FW: FPL rate increase 

Good Afternoon: 

Please place this email in Docket #202100 I 5. 

Thanks. 

Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc.state. fl. us 
(850) 413-6024 

From: Gene Belcher [mailto :genebelcher@att.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 26, 2021 11:21 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Graham 
Subject: FPL rate increase 

FPL rate increase 
I converted to Energy Star, switched out all the light bulbs to LED, added insulation to the 
attic, put on a new light colored roof, installed a solar powered attic fan and added window 
treatments. I lowered my utility bill from over $200 per month to $150 per month. I joined 
the FPL solar program last year. In other words I did what FPL suggested to cut my power 
bill. All for what, to have them snooker me into a rate increase 
Please vote to deny the rate increase 

Gene Belcher 
276-608-5980 
168 Via Havarre 
Merritt Island, Fl, 32953 
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